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Stolen vehicle found in river
(KAIR)--A vehicle, stolen from an Atchison-area residence, was recovered in the
Missouri River.

That’s according to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, who said
deputies were called to the Mouth of the Missouri River, off of River Road,
around 8:30 Saturday morning.

They were called after it was reported that a vehicle was spotted in the river, with
the hood up and windows down, with the majority of the driver’s side submerged.

The vehicle was towed from the river, and the owner contacted. She owner told
investigators the 2009 Chevrolet Avalanche 1500 had been taken from
her residence in the 12-thousand block of U.S. Highway 73.

The investigation is continuing.
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